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www.AcheuleanConsulting.com 

December 18, 2019 
 
Todd Slatin – Purchasing Director 
Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government 
Room 338, Government Center 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

 
RE: Archaeological Monitoring Services for the Town Branch Commons Project, RFP# 
46-2019 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please accept for consideration Acheulean Consulting’s proposal for Archaeological Monitoring Services 
for the Town Branch Commons Project. We are pleased to have an opportunity to submit on this project. 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me any time via my personal cell at (315) 292-0563, 
or through our company email at Acheuleanconsulting@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ Date: ___12-18-2019__ 
Jason C. Flay, MA, RPA 
President – Acheulean Consulting 
 
 


